
July 2025 

To: All Eligible Participants 

Re: New Medical and Prescription Identification Card 

Dear Participant: 

The Board of Trustees is excited to announce Sav-Rx will be replacing Prime Therapeutics as the 
Fund’s pharmacy benefit manager effective August 1, 2025. Blue Cross Blue Shield will continue 
as the Fund’s medical preferred provider organization. An important step in this process is to 
issue you a new Plan identification card.  

Blue Cross Blue Shield will mail you a new ID card near the end of July. When you receive your 
new ID card, please destroy your old Blue Cross Blue Shield identification card after July 31, 
2025, as it will no longer be effective for prescription drugs after that date. If you have any 
questions regarding your new prescription benefits, call Sav-Rx at 800-228-3108. You will also 
receive a welcome packet from Sav-Rx soon with additional information and resources. 

Beginning August 1, 2025, you will need to present your new ID card to your pharmacist when 
obtaining prescription drugs. 

REMEMBER: Both you and the Plan receive the best discount when you use in-network 
providers. You can locate in-network medical providers at www.bluecrossmn.com and    
in-network pharmacies at www.savrx.com.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Fund Office at (218) 728-4231. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Trustees 
Duluth Building Trades Health Fund 

Duluth Building Trades Health and Welfare Fund
2002 London Road – Suite 300

Duluth, MN 55812

Phone: (218) 728-4231
Fax: (218) 728-4773

Toll Free: (800) 570-1012

Administered by Wilson-McShane Corporation
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